
Year 3 Autumn Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back! The children have had a great time settling in to year 3 and we are all 

looking forward to the year ahead. Please see below an outline of what is happening this 

term.  

 

Topic 

Our topic for this term is London and the UK. This is a really interesting history and 

geography based topic which covers identifying different locations, discussing 

similarities and differences, and exploring how London has changed over time. 

 

Science 

This term we will be learning about forces and magnets. Children will be comparing how 

things move on different surfaces, describe magnets as having two poles and observe 

how magnets repel and attract each other as well as attract some materials but not 

others. They will make hypothesis, use investigation skills and draw conclusions. 

 

Reading 

Children will be bringing reading books home and can return them as and when they 

have finished.  

 

P.E  

P.E. is with Billy every Wednesday and Thursday. Please make sure children are 

wearing their P.E. kits to avoid changing in the classroom and suitable footwear on 

these days. 

 

If you need to contact us regarding your child’s education or wellbeing, please email 

Catherine and Sam at cthompson@wtwschool.co.uk and shyde@wtwschool.co.uk (please 

email both of us). Any urgent messages that need to be dealt with on the same day, 

must be telephoned through to the school office as we may not access our emails 

during the school day.  

 

We’re looking forward to a great year ahead. 

 

Catherine, Sam and Kath. 
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